
Dear Families, 

Welcome to the 2025–2026 school year! I am honored to return as the Assistant Principal 
supporting Grades 3  through 5. As I enter my second year in this role, I am filled with gratitude 
and excitement to continue serving our school community alongside dedicated educators, 
incredible students, and supportive families like yours. 

Last year, I had the privilege of building relationships with many of you, and I look forward to 
deepening those connections and welcoming new families to our school. My goal remains the 
same—to ensure every child feels safe, valued, and challenged as they grow both academically 
and socially. 

As Assistant Principal, I will continue to focus on: 

●​ Supporting high-quality instruction tailored to the needs of all learners​
 

●​ Promoting a positive and inclusive school culture​
 

●​ Strengthening communication between home and school​
 

●​ Ensuring student safety and well-being in every part of the school day​
 

I encourage you to stay connected with your child’s learning and with our school events. Your 
partnership is critical to student success, and I welcome your input, questions, and collaboration 
throughout the year. 

Please don’t hesitate to reach out to me by phone, email, or during school events. Together, we 
can make this a year of growth, learning, and joyful success for every student. 

Wishing you and your family a wonderful start to the school year! 

Warm regards,​
 Joy Bradley​
 Assistant Principal, Grades 3–5​
 Colin Powell Academy​
 asenath.blacknell@pgcps.org  

301-850-6402 Ext. 76169 
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